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Regarding the South Branch Solar project (21-0669-EL-BGN), | would like to point out that as a
landowner adjacent to the proposed project, | am concerned (among many other items) about the loss
of control of noxious weeds. We spend a great deal of time and money trying to control weeds;
marestail, giant ragweed, Canadian thistle to name a few. While it has been said that upkeep will occur
around said project, my husband and | have visited several sites of solar panals where weeds are not
controlled. It takes just a small amount of wind/rain to bring those seeds to neighboring farms. After 30
years, | can only imagine the additional frustration that we, and our neighbors, may encounter should
this project go through.

Thank you for considering the concerns of those people who will be most affected for the next 30 years.
Kendra Holman
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